
Starting primary 
school

If you have a child born between  

1 September 2020 
and 31 August 2021
You must apply for a school place by  

15 January 2025
For full details, key dates and 

to apply online, visit 
www.hillingdon.gov.uk/schooladmissions

or email 
admissions@hillingdon.gov.uk

www.hillingdon.gov.uk/schooladmissions


